
COVID-19: Occupational Health Nursing Services-
Available Upon Request

The Ontario Occupational Health Nurses Association (OOHNA) wants you
to know that our members are ready to help you deal with the impact of
COVID-19 to your organization. Occupational Health Nurses were on the
frontlines of the SARS epidemic and they are on frontlines of COVID-19,
ready to help in any number of ways, including but not limited to:
absence reporting/monitoring and return to work assessments.
 
Traditionally OOHNA offers job posting services for a fee, but during the
COVID-19 health crisis we are willing to distribute occupational health
nursing job postings to our members for free. OOHNA has a roster of
Occupational Health Nurses from across Ontario who are ready to help in
any way they can. 
 
If you need the services of an occupational health nurse simply complete
THIS FORM and we will distribute it to our members, instructing them to
apply for the position as per your directions.
 
If you have any questions regarding this process, email:
coordinator@oohna.on.ca
 
Occupational Health Nurses are ready and willing to help keep workers
and our communities healthy and safe! OOHNA is ready and willing to
help you connect with them!
 
Drew Sousa RN, COHN (C)

Executive Director
Ontario Occupational Health Nurses Association
execdirector@oohna.on.ca
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